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DEVELOPMENT UPDATES

VALENTINE’S DAY

Thursday 14 February is 
Valentine’s Day. If your 
store has any special offers 
or promotions for this 
celebration, please email  
the details to  
toombul@mirvac.com  
so that we can advertise 
these for free on our website 
and social channels. 

Construction on our super exciting 
new dining and entertainment precinct 
is progressing well and is still on 
track for our estimated opening of 
November 2019.
Piling will continue to progress 
through the Northern Carpark and 
you will notice changes to our traffic 
management during this time. As part 
of this, the installation of a temporary 
gantry will maintain pedestrian access 
into the centre from this carpark.
Void infill works above Bed Bath 
N Table and the food court will 
commence in February. Works will be 
completed after trade with dust covers 
to protect all ground and level one 
tenancies. 

Construction will commence in a portion of the Level 1 undercover carpark to begin building the new mini 
major tenancy which will result in the closure of 50 carparks. 
In March, you will see further impact to the centre including the Food Court closing for 4 weeks to allow for 
a full renovation of this area. This will include refurbishments to furniture, ceiling finishes and refurbishments 
to many of the tenants. The Food Court will reopen in early April 2019. Pop up will incorporate some 
foodies to ensure takeaway food is still an option for our customers. Existing foodies, please prepare for 
this closure. You will see an increase in customers to your store while the food court is closed and you may 
want to look at introducing some quicker takeaway food options to your menus. 
If you have any questions or concerns about the impact of these works, please get in touch with our Centre 
Manager Melanie Hodge. We look forward to keeping you all in the loop and sharing updates on these 
exciting development plans with you all.

MELANIE HODGE
M: 0411 164 763           E: melanie.hodge@mirvac.com

WELCOME TO TOOMBUL! 

OPENING SOON

PANDORA 

Disclaimer: The information contained in this document is understood to be correct as of 1 February 2019.  Changes may occur to the listed activities. Mirvac does not 
guarantee, and accepts no liability whatsoever arising from, or connected to, the accuracy, reliability, currency or completeness of any information provided.
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BOOMERANG BAGS 

Boomerang Bags is a community driven initiative, dealing 
with the issue of plastic pollution at a local level by 
providing a free and sustainable alternative to plastic 
bags. The community groups rely solely on the generosity, 
time and creativity of volunteers who get together 
to make re-useable ‘Boomerang Bags’ using recycled 
materials. 

To support our local Boomerang Bag team, we are 
collecting spare bits of fabric until 17 February that we 
can then pass on to the volunteers to make some more 
Boomerang Bags. We are seeking all types of material, 
from cotton, drill, corduroy, polyester blends etc. If you 
have any spare material at home and would like to donate 
this cause, please drop the material into the collection 
cage outside Spendless Shoes. Please note: Materials 
must be in clean and good condition

TINY TOWN 

The Food Court closure in March, will also mean the closure 
of our indoor play area…but we are installing an exciting 
replacement, next to Rashays. Soon we will be launching 
Tiny Town – the new play zone at Toombul for little kids 
with BIG imaginations. Tiny Town will consist of a collection  
of bespoke cubby houses designed into small play shops 
for kids including a Bakery, Post Office, Farmer Market & 
Café. This play area will be located outside, in between 
Billy Baxters and Rashays. Keep an eye out for this new 
activation.

PAINT, PINEAPPLE & PROSECCO 

Savour a wine, indulge in cheese and learn the 
basic techniques of water colour painting at 
our upcoming Mums & Co workshop – Paint, 
Pineapple & Prosecco. Local artist, Wendy 
Cumes Rowell has over 20 years experience 
as an Art Director and will take guests through 
a step by step process on how to create their 
own pineapple print to take home at the end 
of the night. 

This event will be held on a Thursday 21 
February from 6.30pm in the space next to 
Watchworks. We hope to see some of your 
drop by to see what’s it’s al about. Tickets to 
this event will be available for purchase via our 
website in a few weeks. 
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Toombul Shopping Centre has a variety of mediums that can assist all Toombul retailers to promote 
their marketing message and drive their sales for FREE. Please email toombul@mirvac.com to book 
the posters behind the toilet doors or a digital poster on our directory boards. 

Toilet Posters:
• A4 posters must be professionally designed and printed by the retailer.
• Bookings for 14 days at a time

Digital Directory:
• Artwork must be professionally designed and supplied by the retailer
• Bookings available for up to 30 days
• Sizes (JPEG files only): 

- 1080 x 1510 
- 1080 x 1920

5 MINUTES WITH
ABBY, 
HAIRHOUSE 
WAREHOUSE

THIS OR THAT?

1. Pizza    /  Pasta

2. Facebook  /  Instagram

3. TV Shows   /  Movies

4. Hair Up   /  Hair Down

5. Red Wine   /  White Wine

6. Brows    /  Eyelashes

7. Plan It   /  Wing It

8. Sweet   /  Savory

9. Stream Music  /  Listen To Radio

10. Cook Dinner   /  Eat Out

Disclaimer: The information contained in this document is understood to be correct as of 1 February 2019. Changes may occur to the listed activities. Mirvac does not 
guarantee, and accepts no liability whatsoever arising from, or connected to, the accuracy, reliability, currency or completeness of any information provided.


